Wabash Valley Audubon Society (WVAS)
Board Meeting Minutes for November 2, 2011
Meeting called to order at 6:51pm
Attendees were Phil Milliren, Phil Cox, Shelley Arvin, Carissa Lovett, Ellen Lunsford, Helen Vermillion, Nick Brown, Stephanie Taylor, and Marty Jones.
Phil Milliren gave the Treasurer’s report. The bank statement shows our current balance as $4,414.50 in checking, $465.95 in the memorial fund, $5,000.00 in CD’s, and $60.00 cash. 
Stephanie approved the October minutes and Phil Cox second.
Marty and Stephanie will print a list of current members & the amount they paid. This list will be provided to the Treasurer. Phil Milliren will send national fees if it is needed.
Phil Cox submitted two photos of prairie flowers to the Tribune Star for the Tribune Star Calendar contest. If he wins he will donate the money to the Newport Prairie Fund the Ouabache Land Conservancy has set up.
A Honey Creek Elementary science teacher wants to give classroom credit to those who attend Bird ID at Dobbs Grove Memorial Park.
Joe will do Dobbs Bird ID on December 17th.  The Terre Haute Christmas Bird Count is also on Dec 17th.
 Brenda said we have six new National members.
Stephanie offered to get a sample for shirt and check on prices for different sizes at the embroidery shop behind the mall. 
Marty talked about upcoming field trips.
Marty will give the Wampler’s $75.00 for gas. Dinner will be at the Olive Garden at 5:00pm.
Helen was able to reserve the Saratoga for April 18th for our annual banquet.
Brenda suggested we get an NNN article to get nominees for the Mason Award. Also an article on what is left of Ruth Erickson’s for the silent auction in December.
We will be meeting at 10:00 am on November 19th to clean the planter that we adopted.  Afterwards we will go to Dobbs Park to choose area to adopt for invasive removal.  Carrisa provided a map showing all sections available.
Nick provided updates on the “2013 Year of the River” project.
Phil Cox motions that Stephanie’s conference reservations be compensated for if she is able to attend. Phil Milliren seconds the motion.
